
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 27, 2022 

 

The Honorable Rosa L. DeLauro   The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chairwoman      Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations    Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives   U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515    Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chairwoman DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

I am requesting funding for the accessible playground in Dover Park in Fiscal Year 2023. The 

entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Dover located at 15 Loockerman Plaza, 

Dover, DE 19901. 

 

The funding would be used to build a large, accessible playground in Dover Park for children, 

youth, and adults who have physical and intellectual disabilities. Having the funding for this 

accessible playground will improve park and recreational resources for Dover citizens, provide 

safe and enjoyable park experiences, and ensure that the park is an asset that contributes to the 

overall vitality of the City of Dover. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

 

 

LISA BLUNT ROCHESTER 

Member of Congress 

 


